City Council Work Session April 6, 2009 5:00pm.

Present: Mayor William Isley, Herbert Toles, Hugh Marlin, Wayne Tucker, Katrina Hennings, John Coyne, David Jones and Brian Skinner.
City Council met on Elaine Street to decide if it was feasible to pave. Council discussed and mentioned additional right-of-way would be required to meet the cities street specifications.
In previous meetings the Council agreed if this road was paved it could be used to detour traffic away from the four-way stop during traffic congestion and other emergencies. Council agreed issues have to be addressed, before paving could be considered.
Council adjourned for the regular Council meeting.
Attest;

Brenda Roberts, City Clerk

Mayor William Isley, Jr.